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Pupils of the week 
 

  

 

 

Lunchtime awards 

Reception – Alfie-Lee Hoye   
Class 1 – Mia Boyle  Milly Hooper 

Class 2 – Harriet Toner  Beau Davies 
Class 3 – Esmé Swatton  Johnny Anderton 

Class 4 – Jaymie Loft   
Class 5 – Taya Witchell   

Class 6 – Emily Crocker 
 

  

 
Diary Dates 2018 

12th March 2018  PTA Meeting, 14:00, all welcome 

13th March 2018 Bodmin College Science Day, Year 6 

15th March 2018  Re-scheduled World Book Day  

30th March-13th April 2018  Easter Holidays 

22nd June 2018 INSET day, school closed 
 

 

 
World Book Day 
15th March 2018 

 

 

 
World Book Day is on Thursday, 15th March 2018. We 
are asking KS1 pupils to come in fancy dress with the 
theme animals and KS2 pupils to come in fancy dress 
with the theme superheroes. 
 
We have an illustrator, Russell Becker, coming in to talk 
to the children about book illustrations and to do some 
drawing with them. Russell’s work has featured in 
several publications that you might be familiar with – 
you can see some of his work on these websites. 
 
www.rocketpixels.co.uk 
www.illustration-cornwall.co.uk 
 
We are also asking for a voluntary donation of 50p to go 
towards new books for the library. Thank you. 
 

 

School photos 

Tempest Photography will be at school on Friday 22nd March to take the whole class photos and sports team photos. 

The sports team pupils will need to bring in their kits. 

http://www.lanivet.cornwall.sch.uk/
http://www.whealprosperfederation.co.uk/
http://www.rocketpixels.co.uk/
http://illustration-cornwall.co.uk/


Are you ready for Universal Credit?  
 
Universal Credit will be rolled out in the Bodmin area this May. If you 
are receiving any of the following benefits, Universal Credit will 
affect you: 

 Income Support 

 Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

 Housing Benefit 

 Child Tax Credit 

 Working Tax Credit 

 
 

 

 

Wadebridge Foodbank are offering a FREE Moneybox course that will help with budgeting, building 

confidence and managing your finances. If you would like more details, please contact them on 01208-

815374. 

 

School dinner menu change 

Monday 12th March – re-scheduled St Piran’s Day pasty lunch 

Tuesday 13th March – Sausage or veggie sausage with mash, peas and gravy 

Local childminder 

If you are looking for childcare locally, there is an Ofsted Registered Childminder in Lanivet with availability.  

She also has spaces available over the Easter holidays. For further information please contact Kate on 07515 257632 

or kate.elliott72@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Cross Country Championships 
 

Well done to Louis Thomson who was placed 2nd in the Cross Country Championships this week! And a big thank 
you to all the parents that have helped with transportation. 
 
 

Football and Netball League   
 
The missed sessions for football and netball league for years 5/6 have been re-scheduled. The new dates are 12th 
March for football and 19th March for netball, the teams remain the same.   

 

Sing Up Silver Award 
 
Well done to Lanivet & Cardinham Schools who have won a silver award from Sing 
Up. Academic research consistently reports increased confidence and improved 
learning outcomes as a direct result of singing regularly, the Sing Up award 
recognises schools that put singing at the heart of school life. You can learn more 
about their work at www.singup.org  

 

Netball Scores – 5th March 

St Petrocs 1 Lanivet 0 Well done to the Lanivet team who played well in some tough 
matches!  St Wenn 0 Lanivet 1 

Lerryn 0 Lanivet 0 

Cardinham 0 Lanivet 4 
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